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10th October 2022 

 

Dear Families  

 

Food Bank Donations 

Once again, we are having a collection for the local food bank this helps children to understand that not 

everybody is as lucky as we are. In the past we have supported the food banks in Featherstone and 

Pontefract in their fantastic work on this.  

If you feel you and your child would like to join us in supporting this then please begin to send in your 

donations to your child’s class from tomorrow. These will be collected together, displayed and discussed 

with the children as it grows and how it helps people. We will be collecting donations until Wednesday, 19th 

October.  

 

Scarecrow Competition 

 

We will once again be holding a scarecrow competition on Monday, 17th October. Children should bring 

their decorated scarecrow to school that morning and place it, together with their name, on the designated 

table for their class, in the shared area. The scarecrow should be no larger than 20cm in height. Judging will 

take place throughout the week and winners will be announced in assembly on Friday, 21st October.  

 

Half-term 

 

School will close for half term on Friday, 21st October and re-open on Monday, 31st October for 

Halloween dress up day. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr P Barnett 

 Headteacher 

 
 

The Designated Senior Lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Philip Barnett, 

supported by the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne and Family Support Worker, Kerry Dyas.   

                            

Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503    social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 

 

 

 

  


